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NVQ success
At Woodstock Residential Care Home, we strive to keep our staff’s knowledge up to date and encourage career progression

within Nellsar.

So we were delighted to celebrate team member Emma completing her Care NVQ Level 3 recently.

She was presented with a beautiful bunch of flowers and some yummy chocolate to celebrate.

Congratulations to Emma for this amazing achievement and all of her hard work!

Employee of the Month
We also recognised Deputy Manager Paula, for all of her hard work and dedication to our Home, as she received ‘Employee of the

Month’ for March.

Paula received a lovely bunch of flowers and some Ferrero Rocher.
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Well done Paula!

 

 


